
 
 
We will be celebrating British Science Week by holding our own Science Week 2021 at                             
Milborne First School from the 8th March when all children return! 
 
Children will have a week of hands-on scientific activities, harnessing children’s                     
natural curiosity and questioning, and developing their ability to work scientifically                     
across the whole school. 
 
One of the highlights of the week will be a chance to launch their own boats in the                                   
village stream after being designed, made and tested at home with you, after                         
entering them into our boat building competition.   
 
We also invite all children to come up with and bring into school an experiment they                               
have practised at home to demonstrate to their friends if they wish to. 
 
Our aim is that children are delighted by their experiences and learn how to be a                               
scientist and what being a scientist is all about. 
 
We welcome any parents with a career in science or engineering to volunteer for                           
our panel of boat judges or to send in a snippet of info or video about what you do                                     
to give our children an insight into science in the wider world. 
 

 


